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Service de Coopération et d’Action Culturelle

N° 2019- 0682495
Assoc.Prof.Dr. Weerapon Thongma
Acting President
Maejo University
63 Sansai-Phrao Road, Nongharn
Sansai, Chiang Mai, 50290

Bangkok, 11 November 2019
Dear Assoc.Prof.Dr. Weerapon Thongma,

As you may know, the Embassy of France in Thailand is keen on developing and supporting Thai-
French academic collaboration and research partnerships. We offer several tools to strengthen
links between our two countries, particularly through our scholarship and research fellowship
programs.

| am pleased to inform you that the call for candidates of the scholarship Program 2020 has been
launched.

The scholarship Program aims at to support Thai students under the age of 35 who intend to study
in universities or higher education institutions in France for their Master’s degree or PhD in any
areas of study. This program is based on a highly selective call for candidates in order to
strengthen high level exchanges between France and Thailand. The period of application is
between October 2019 to 19" February 2020. Each year there are about 20-25 selected
candidates. The Embassy could fully support for some scholarships but is always welcoming the
co-funding from Thai universities as a way to ease the financial burden of the program and to raise
the number of candidates we would like to send to France. All fields of research will be considered
and the selection will be made based on the criteria of excellence.

In this regard, | would be sincerely grateful if you could disseminate widely the information about
our Scholarship Program 2020 across all faculties of your university. Kindly find here enclosed
some copies of poster and postcard promoting and encouraging Thai students to join thlS program
as well as this year’s call for candidates. For more information, please visit http://www.francothai-

7
scie nce.com/ /scholarsh ‘,Q:".

Your kind attention to this matter would be greatly appreciated.

Yours smcera’ly, :

Guillaume Da
Attaché for Scientific and Higher Education Cooperation

35 Charoenkung Road, Soi 36 Bangrak, Bangkok 10500, Thailand
Tél. : +66 2 627 21 20 - Fax: +66 2 627 21 30
guillaume.da@diplomatie.gouv.fr



